
 
 
 

                                                                                               Brading CE (Controlled) 
                                                          Primary School 
 

                        We are a Team that Trust each other to unlock potential. 
                                                                    Tel: 01983 407217 email – admin@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk 
 

   News from Brading CE Primary School                    Headteacher : Mrs B Gilbert 
     Our Christian Values: TRUST TRUTH, RESPECT, UNITY, SINCERITY, TOLERANCE - This week our focus has been on UNITY 

 

  

 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 

 
  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                          19th September 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers,         

Wow, it’s so nice to see how we have had another amazing week. Its so lovely seeing everyone working so hard with their learning and 
behaviours.           

1. Horticultural Show - The children worked so hard on their entries for the Horticultural Show this year, I was blown away by the amazing 
artwork they produced, a huge well done to everyone.  Please pop along to the Brading Youth Club this Saturday at 2pm to see if your 
child’s entry has won.  Can I say a massive thank you to Mrs Cooney for organising everyone and getting all the amazing work together.  

2. School Photos – It was so lovely to see all the children looking so happy for their photos on Monday. As soon as the order forms have 
arrived back in school we will get these out to you.  

3. As class teachers are so busy first thing in the morning getting things ready for learning and as we need to get learning started on time 
as there is so much to get through during the day, teachers are not available to talk to anyone before school or when they are bringing 
in their classes. Mrs Willshire or myself will be available from 8.30 to help support anyone. 

4. Reading/Homework/Diaries –  

• Diaries: Just a quick reminder that school diaries came home last week. They included our TRUST breakdown for learning and 
behaviour as well our zones of regulations for behaviour and learning and what we are using in school as part of our behaviour policy. 
If you have any questions please come and see me. We have thought about all aspects of these in great detail.  All of these will help 
the children get ready for secondary school and the expectations there. It was so lovely that our OFSTED Inspector praised us in June 
for how we support individual children’s needs. 

• Reading: Please make sure your child is reading to themselves or yourselves daily. This needs to be recorded in the diary daily. We 
would also love to hear from you with any updates about what is happening at home and we will reply. 

• Homework – please see the list below from each class for homework each week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5. School Jotter3 App – We have a new website at the same web address (please go take a look) but more excitingly we have a new App 
which will keep you up to date with newsletters, events, news and important notifications. The flyer is below to help you download the 
App. You will have to have notifications turned on for School Jotter 3.  

6. Reminders - Due to space in classes on pegs, please ensure your child has a foldable bag or drawstring bag – we cannot have rucksacks. 
Lunch boxes need to be plastic, please, Teachers will be checking lunch boxes and bags again next week. 

7. After school clubs – If yours 5&6 children are coming to club they will need collecting by and adult at 3.45 every week please 
                                                                                                                                                                                            

                                                                                                                                                                                              
 
 
 
Have a fabulous week and remember my door is always open.  

Mrs Gilbert  
 

 

 

                               Collective worship this week – we have been continuing to focus on generosity 

Bible Reflection – Whoever is generous to the poor lends to the Lord, and he will repay him for his deed 
Proverbs 19:17 

 
 

Jamaica: sent out on a Friday each week and due back in on a Friday in the homework packs. 

Galapagos: sent out on a Friday each week and due back in on a Thursday in the homework packs. 

New Zealand: Sent out on a Friday each week and due back in on a Wednesday in the Homework pack. 

St Lucia: Sent out on a Friday each week and due back in on a Wednesday int eh homework pack. 

Cuba: Books are sent home on a Friday and Nursery Rhymes are sent home on a Monday and practiced 
throughout the week in school. 

Hawaii: Email sent out on a Friday with an activity and instructions. 

 

Have a fabulous weekend and remember my door is always open.  
Mrs Gilbert 



 

 
SCHOOL MENU WEEK COMMENCING: 15th September 2025 
We also offer tomato pasta as well as jacket potatoes, baguettes and sandwiches 
with a selection of fillings each day. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

               Please note that school lunches will rise to £3.15 from September. 
 
On the 2nd of October all children in KS2 in receipt of Free School Meals will receive taster pots of delicious food our kitchen  
has cooked.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Dates for your diary: 

September 23rd – WOW Walk to School Launch 

October 
10th – Wear Yellow for Mountbatten Day  
20th – 31th Half Term 

November 
10th – 11th Bikeability 
 10th – 1st Flu Immunisation Session 

December 
 1st – 2nd Flu Immunisation Session 
 22nd – Christmas Holidays start 

 
  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Cheese & Tomato 
Pizza 
 
Flapjack with fruit 

Sausage Hot Dog 
 
 
Cornflake Cake 

Roast Gammon 
 
 
Oatie Cookie with Fruit 

Macaroni Cheese 
 
 
Lemon Drizzle Muffin 

Fish Fingers 
 
 
Crunchy Chocolate 
Mousse  

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN LEARNING ABOUT THIS WEEK 

CUBA 
This week in Cuba we have been focusing on the teddy bears picnic and "all about me" like looking at home photos 
and seeing what foods we like! We have had such a lovely week despite the weather! 

HAWAII 

This week in Hawaii Class the children have been learning about invertebrates.  We classified them based on their features.  We 
then went around the school finding different invertebrates and deciding which group they belong to.  The children drew and 
labelled a sketch of their favourite invertebrate. 

ANTIGUA / ST LUCIA 

This week our focus has been on Goldilocks and the three bears. We have explored porridge, cut 
Goldilocks hair and made teddy bear artwork. In maths we were thinking about matching objects so we 
found Daddy bear some new matching socks to keep his feet warm. Finally, we visited the trim trail and 
tried the bikes and scooters 

NEW ZEALAND 

This week, the children have been learning about how to use comparison symbols and language when comparing numbers in 
maths. In English, we have started to learn how to retell the story of The Three Little Pigs using Talk for Writing. Mummy Pig has 
written a letter to the children and they are learning the features of a letter so they can reply to her! We are applying our skills 
learned in phonics into our reading and writing and in PSHE, we have been learning about rules at school and home.  
We had a local author visit this week and the children thoroughly enjoyed their session. The children were participating in 
activities from one of her books. Her name is Lottie from Lemon Jelly Press. Here are the website details... 
https://www.lemonjellypress.com/shop/p/pre-order-facing-the-fear-of-failure 
She is offering the book at a discounted price of £5 (normally £12). If you would like to place an order please express your interest 
along with payment at the school office. Have a lovely weekend! 

GALAPAGOS 

This week Galapagos class have worked so hard! We have further explored our topic of rainforests, learning all about the layers of 
the rainforest, what animals and plants live there and the climate. In English we have began to explore our text driver ‘The Kapok 
Tree’. The children made predictions from the cover and are now working on practicing the features needed for our persuasive 
letters, including rhetorical questions and expanded noun phrases. We had a very exciting maths lesson looking at number lines 
to 1000, the children made giant number lines on the tables and we able to complete the number lines even with varying start 
and end points as well as intervals. The children absolutely love being able to draw on the tables! Finally in science we learnt all 
about how animals are classified. Using a classification key we were able to sort animals into 5 groups, either fish, birds, 
mammals, amphibians or reptiles. We look forward to learning more next week, have a great weekend! 

JAMAICA 

This week in Jamaica class, we have been busy planning and writing our diary entry. We wrote our diaries from the perspective of 
an explorer, travelling across the Americas. In topic, we looked compared Alaska and Brazil, recognising their different climate 
zones. On Tuesday, we had a visit from sight for Wight who came in to run a workshop to raise awareness of those living in 
society with a visual impairment. .   

https://www.lemonjellypress.com/shop/p/pre-order-facing-the-fear-of-failure


 

This Week in Pictures: 

 

          
                  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                               
2025-26 Open Day / Evening Dates 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

School/College Date Time 

Carisbrooke College 29 September 2025 Year 6 open evening: 5-8pm 

Christ the King College 18 September 2025 
06 November 2025 

Year 6 open evening: 5.30-7.30pm 
6th Form open evening: 5.30-7.30pm 

Cowes Enterprise 
College 

1st to 31th October 2025 Year 6 
Open Month 

Island Free School 11 October 2025 Y6 open day: 09.30-1pm 
Headmaster’s Talks at 10am, 11am and 12noon 

Medina College 23 September 2025 Year 6 open evening: 5-8pm 

Lift Ryde 8 October 2025 Y6 Open Evening 4-7pm 

Ryde School 4 October 2025 
7 February 2026 

Y6 and 6th Form Open Morning: 10-12.30pm 
 

The Bay CE School 2 October 2025 Y6 Open Evening: 5-8pm 

The Priory School of 
our Lady Walsingham 

n/a Don’t hold open days. Ring up to make an appointment 
for a show round. Marion Ahmed – Tel: 861222 or 
email: mail@prioryschool.org.uk 

Foodbank Vouchers 

Mrs Willshire is able to issue Foodbank Vouchers to anyone who may be struggling. Please email Mrs Willshire to request one 
if required. Jo.willshire@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk  

Attendance 

Whole School Target: 95% 

 
Class % Last Week 

Antigua 70.1 

St Lucia 66.7 

Cuba 50.9 

Hawaii 55.7 

New Zealand 80 

Galapagos 75.2 

Jamaica 61.7 

 

mailto:mail@prioryschool.org.uk


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Instructions –  
 
Download School Jotter 3 from your app store Apple or Android with 3 coloured pencils 
 
Go in as guest login 
 
Search School 
 
Put in Brading and we will appear 
 
Click Brading 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 


